
SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL YOUTH WORK COMMISSIONING – FOR THE 
DELIVERY OF YOUTH WORK 2019-20 

 

This year 3 tenders were received from Livewire, The Core and Junkyard Skatepark. 

The Youth Work Commissioning Team consisting of Councillors G Challen, M Parker 
and J Rance opened the tenders in the presence of the Head of Administration and 
Library Services along with Councillor P Samuels. Councillor P Samuels was invited 
to attend as Deputy Mayor to score the tenders that other Councillors might need to 
declare an interest in. It was expected that there would be two tenders that this 
would be the case for and we did not want to put anyone at a disadvantage. 
However, on the day Councillor S Martin who is also on the Youth Work 
Commissioning Team was unable to attend.   

As all three tenders meet the criteria for funding, we would like to recommend the 
following to the Policy and Finance Committee to be held on Tuesday 23rd of July. 

• Livewire £15,000 

• The Core £15,000  

• Junkyard £10,000  
 
 
End of report 
Cllr J Rance 

 

 


